
Details

RFx ID : 25705940

Tender Name : Advance Notice - Digital Infrastructure Delivery Partner, New Dunedin Hospital

Reference # :

Open Date : Tuesday, 19 April 2022 9:00 AM (Pacific/Auckland UTC+12:00)

Close Date  : Tuesday, 3 May 2022 5:00 PM (Pacific/Auckland UTC+12:00)

Tender Type : Notice of Information (Advance Notice) (NOI)

Tender Coverage : Sole Agency  [?]

Categories :

- 41000000 - Laboratory and Measuring and Observing and Testing Equipment
- 42000000 - Medical Equipment and Accessories and Supplies
- 43000000 - Information Technology Broadcasting and Telecommunications
- 45110000 - Audio and visual presentation and composing equipment
- 72120000 - Nonresidential building construction services
- 72151500 - Electrical system services
- 72151600 - Specialized communication system services
- 72151700 - Safety and security system installation services
- 72154100 - Distribution and conditioning system equipment maintenance and repair
services
- 72154200 - Instrumentation installation maintenance and repair services
- 81160000 - Information Technology Service Delivery
- 83000000 - Public Utilities and Public Sector Related Services
- 85160000 - Medical Surgical Equipment Maintenance Refurbishment and Repair
Services

Regions:
- Otago
- Southland

Required Pre-qualifications : None

Contact :
Rachel Stedman
rachel.stedman@southerndhb.govt.nz
0226741172

Overview
This Advance Notice is a heads-up that Southern DHB plans to advertise an RFP for a digital Infrastructure Delivery
Partner (IDP) in July 2022. This is for the logistics and outpatient buildings (Stage 1) and inpatient building (Stage 2)
digital infrastructure assets of the New Dunedin Hospital. This will be a sizeable contract, worth in excess of $60 Million,
and will encompass procurement, installation and commissioning of all Group 2 and 3 (active digital infrastructure)
equipment for the New Dunedin Hospital.

More information is set out in the attached Advance Notice. We've also included a link to a sign-up page, so you can sign
onto a mailing list to receive regular news and updates about the New Dunedin Hospital.

Please ignore the closing date and time: these are mandatory fields and are not relevant to this Advanced Notice.


